

Delhi Public School Bulandshahr



DPS: BSR: Admin: 006:2023-24

Date: April 3, 2023

Circular

Dear Parents
Greetings from DPS Bulandshahr!

I extend a very warm welcome to the new academic session 2023-24.

"Each new day is a blank page in the diary of our life. The secret of success is in turning that diary into the best story we possibly can." When we choose to start a fresh and take hold of the direction of life, we create a new beginning.

It is my honour and pleasure to introduce myself as the new Principal of DPS Bulandshahr. I personally feel blissful and fortunate to be an integral part of this organization, which I trust can make a difference.

Starting a new is an exciting opportunity. We can ask new questions, find answers and enjoy a year of exploration and growth. Let's make the most. Our motto is "Service Before Self". We infuse passion, compassion, healthy relationships, traits of global citizenship and innovation into our school climate and culture. Voices are heard, respect is earned, and our courage and grit turn innovative ideas into reality. We seek to create moments and memories that touch our hearts and souls.

As we embark upon the new academic session 2023-2024, on behalf of the School Management and staff, I extend a hearty welcome to all parents, students and well-wishers. Let's team up to create another success story together! Please continue to follow our school website and social media platforms for additional highlights throughout the year. Feel free to reach out to me and my team. We would love to address your queries and receive your valuable inputs. We are ready to educate and love our children while providing an equitable and safe environment to them. Indubitably, DPS Bulandshahr is a champion among schools, and I have so much gratitude for being given the opportunity to serve our community.

Best Wishes!

D. S. Yadav Principal

Principal

Delhi Public School

Bulandshahr-203001 (U.P.)